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By the end of Year 3, your child should be able to do the following:

•Identify numbers up to 1000 and be able to write these as digits and words.

•Add or subtract numbers up to 1000 using the column method.

•Know the 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times tables and number bonds to 10, 20, 100.

•Understand different units of measure and apply these correctly to appropriate objects.

•Tell the time and an analogue clock.

•Partition, round and order three-digit whole numbers; use positive and negative numbers in 

context and position them on a number line.

•Identify 2D and 3D shapes as well as be aware of their properties.



Autumn 1- Animals including humans

Autumn 2- Light

Spring 1 & 2 - Plants

Summer 1- Rocks

Summer 2- Forces and magnets



Art- Cave paintings

DT- Embroidery

Computing- Connecting computers & stop-frame animation

History - Changes in Britain from the Stone Age to the Iron Age

Geography- Biomes, vegetation belts, and climate zones

Music- Composing Stone Age music and exploring sounds

PSHE- Being me in my world & celebrating difference.

Religious Education (RE)- Introduction to Hinduism & Christian and Muslim stories

Spanish- Greetings, colours and animals



Art- Pop art

DT- Strong structures

Computing- Sequencing sounds & Branching databases

History - Changes in medicine

Geography- Volcanos and earthquakes

Music- Chinese music

PSHE- Dreams and goals & Healthy me

Religious Education (RE)- Festivals & Different beliefs

Spanish- I know how to… & fruits



Art- Mosaics

DT- Cooking and nutrition

Computing- Desktop publishing & Debugging

History – Ancient Egypt

Geography- Europe (Rome)

Music- Body percussion, Food and drink

PSHE- Relationships & Changing Me

Religious Education (RE)- Belonging to a faith community & Judaism 

Spanish- Vegetables & Ice-creams



3C Workshare – 1st December

3SB Workshare – 23rd February



• Daily reading – reading records are for you or your child to write in

• Timetables – learn as many as possible!



Home Learning books are sent home on Friday.

They are expected back on the following Wednesday to be checked by the 

teacher. 

Spelling tests are on Thursdays. There are spelling strategies in the back of their 

home learning books to help.



Thankyou for coming!

We are really excited about the curriculum this year and look forward to seeing 

all the children’s hard work.

We will be at the front for 5 minutes if anyone has any questions.

Have a lovely day!


